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Financial Report

Overall Position at 31/3/17.
Our major sources of income were the Handbury philanthropic donation of
$10000, membership fees of $5450, and $500 from the Geelong Conference.

The major cost for the year was administration at $4880.

Income from the Geelong Conference was $9500 for this financial year and
expenses were $21000. Although this appears to resuit in a loss, that is not the
case as income in the previous financial year covered this deficit.

The Association currently holds $21 000 in Interest Bearing Deposits in the
Bendigo Bank.
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